Metro Elections are coming up fast!

On Thursday, August 3, we will vote for a new Mayor, Vice-Mayor, and Metro Council members.

In past years, the Abbottsford Homeowners Association has hosted a forum for the candidates running to represent our Council district – District 34.  That Council member is more important than any other politician in addressing development and service issues affecting our neighborhood.  

The two candidates running for the District 34 seat in the August 3 election are:

Sandy Ewing: https://www.sandyewingforcouncil.com/

Luke Elliott: https://lukenashvillenative.com/

Both candidates have agreed to speak at a forum at the Abbottsford clubhouse on Tuesday, July 11 from 5:00-6:30 p.m.

To spice things up, the two candidates for Vice-Mayor, Jim Shulman and Angie Henderson, will also speak at the forum. 

Each candidate will have 10 minutes to speak.  There will be plenty of time for questions at the end.

We hope you will make plans to attend.  This is your opportunity to learn more about these candidates.  More importantly, it is an opportunity for them to learn more about the concerns of our neighborhood. 

Please join us and bring your questions! 


